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Consultation on increasing the Published Admission Number 

from September 2021 

The Governing Body of All Saints Catholic College is carrying out a consultation on 
increasing its Published Admission Number (PAN).  The school is proposing to increase 
the PAN from 150 to 180 pupils for Year 7 admissions from September 2021. 
 
The proposed increase to the PAN is in response to a request from Tameside MBC to 
provide more school places for the increasing number of children who require secondary 
school provision.  We do not intend to make any amendments to our current Admissions 
Policy other than the increase to the PAN.  

 
The consultation opens on 17th October 2019 and closes on 

 28th November 2019. 
 
Any comments on the proposed increase to our PAN should be sent in writing to: 
 

Mrs L Emmett 
Headteacher 

All Saints Catholic College 
Birch Lane 

Dukinfield, SK16 5AP 
 

or by email to consultation@allsaintscatholiccollege.com 
 
 


